

TA9. CK2.2

PART 1. LISTENING

Listen to Nam and his mom talking about his future job. Write T (true) or F (false).

1. Nam is reading about technology in the future.
2. Nam is good at information technology.
3. Nam's mother thinks cyber security managers need to have good problem-solving skills.
4. Nam's mother thinks that he is not suited to be a virtual security manager.

Listen to two friends, Phong and An, talking about animal waste.

5. According to Phong, what are the three key aspects of animal waste disposal?
A. Why, what, how B. When, where, how C. How, where, why D. What, when, why
6. According to Phong, when should animal waste be disposed of?
A. Daily on small farms and weekly on large farms
B. Weekly on small farms and daily on large farms
C. Monthly on small farms and daily on large farms
D. Daily on small farms and monthly on large farms
7. How do farmers typically dispose of cow waste?
A. They sell it to other farms. B. They bury it underground.
C. They store it in a pit or pond. D. They burn it.
8. What is the main topic of the conversation between Phong and An?
A. Animal welfare on farms B. Animal waste management
C. Organic farming D. Animal waste composting

PART 2. LANGUAGE

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

9. Smart electronic devices are expected to play a crucial role in future careers, particularly in the field of _____.
A. traditional cooking B. data analysis C. antique collection D. urban gardening
10. _____ technology has advanced rapidly, people still prefer reading books in print.
A. Although B. In spite of C. However D. Despite
11. Cyber security managers have to _____ an eye on online communication to protect online systems.
A. catch B. keep C. put D. see
12. Experts predict that the demand for virtual security guards _____ in the next 20 years.
A. increases B. will increase C. is increasing D. is going to increase

Read the following email and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct option that best fits the numbered blanks.

Hi Neko,

How are you?

I'm on my trip to Youth Convention in Quảng Nam. In today's session, we have learnt about (13) _____ to do with old pins. We should not throw it (14) _____. Instead, pins should be (15) _____ at a pin station before they are returned to the factory.

Yesterday, the Convention allowed us to visit the jungles after we (16) _____ up its river.

Best wishes,

Shady

- | | | | |
|------------------|----------------|----------------|--------------|
| 13. A. how | B. what | C. which | D. when |
| 14. A. out | B. away | C. around | D. above |
| 15. A. collected | B. recycled | C. emptied | D. selected |
| 16. A. cleaned | B. has cleaned | C. had cleaned | D. has clean |

Read the following article and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct option that best fits the numbered blanks.

Mars is millions of kilometres away but actually, the distance between Mars and the Earth (17) _____ all the time – from over 50 to 401 million kilometres. For that reason, it's difficult to calculate the length of time it takes to get there. The fastest spacecraft can travel (18) _____ 58,000 kilometres per hour, so theoretically, we should get to Mars in thirty-nine days. However, this is not possible (19) _____ the

distance is never short for a long time. Also, you can't travel in a (19) _____ line. So it takes much longer! In 1969, Mariner 6 took 155 days to get to Mars, but Viking 2 took twice that time – 333 days!

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|------------|-------------|
| 17.A. changes | B. stays | C. keeps | D. stands |
| 18.A. with | B. at | C. under | D. in |
| 19.A. although | B. and | C. because | D. but |
| 20.A. simple | B. winding | C. bumpy | D. straight |

PART 3. READING

Read an advertisement for a part-time job. Choose the best option (A, B, C, or D).

We're offering a fantastic opportunity to experience an (21) _____ environment - and earn some extra cash while you're working in our restaurant!

We are looking (22) _____ enthusiastic students to join our team. This is a great way to develop new skills and make new friends. You will be responsible for (23) _____ excellent service to our customers. In detail, you will take orders, serve food, and deal with complaints to ensure that our customers have a great experience. Experience is optional (24) _____ you will receive full training. All we ask is that you are honest, punctual, and have a can-do attitude! The position is part-time, with flexible shift patterns to fit around your study (25) _____. We also offer competitive pay rates and a friendly and supportive workplace.

To apply, simply (26) _____ us your CV and a cover letter explaining why you would be the perfect candidate for the job.

We can't wait to hear from you!

- | | | | |
|---------------|---------------|--------------|---------------|
| 21.A. excite | B. excited | C. exciting | D. excitement |
| 22.A. in | B. for | C. at | D. around |
| 23.A. provide | B. to provide | C. providing | D. provides |
| 24.A. and | B. as | C. or | D. so |
| 25.A. skill | B. career | C. teamwork | D. schedule |
| 26.A. tell | B. call | C. send | D. take |

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

As climate change impacts grow each year, more young people are joining the movement for positive change. By leading discussions and spreading awareness, they motivate others to act. UNICEF partnered with Fridays For Future, founded by Greta Thunberg, to talk with youth climate activists about their experiences and actions.

María, 19, from Mexico, has seen the climate crisis up close, especially the water crisis. Droughts and rising temperatures cause forest fires, while cyclones cause floods and ruin harvests. She became a full-time activist, believing water scarcity is part of a larger ecosystem. "To preserve water, we have to preserve the forests," she says.

Russell Raymond, 17, from Dominica, experienced Hurricane Maria in 2017, which devastated his country. It submerged streets, blew roofs off homes and schools, and forced his family to seek shelter. He uses photography to document the hurricane's impacts. "Alternate forms of energy like solar and wind can stop climate change or at least put a mark on it," he says.

(Adapted from stories, unicef.org)

27. What would be the best title for the passage?

- A. The Impact of Climate Change on Wildlife
- B. Youth Leaders in the Fight Against Climate Change
- C. The Role of Governments in Climate Action
- D. Renewable Energy Sources for a Sustainable Future

28. What organization did UNICEF partner with to talk to youth climate activists?

- A. Greenpeace
- B. Fridays For Future
- C. World Wildlife Fund
- D. Sierra Club

29. According paragraph 2, what is Mariá's biggest concern?

- A. climate crisis B. deforestation C. extreme weather conditions D. water crisis

30. What does "scarcity" in the second paragraph mostly mean?

- A. excess B. plenty C. limit D. shortage

31. What does "his country" in the sentence " Russell Raymond, 17, from Dominica, experienced Hurricane Maria in 2017, which devastated his country" refer to?

- A. Mexico B. The Caribbean C. Dominica D. the US

32. What can be inferred about the role of young people in the climate change movement?

- A. They are less interested in climate change than adults.
B. They are playing a leading role in raising awareness and motivating action.
C. They have little impact on climate change policies.
D. They are mainly concerned with local environmental issues.

PART 4. SPEAKING & WRITING

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct arrangement of the sentences to make a meaningful paragraph / conversation in each of the following questions.

33.

- a. Phong: Okay, here we are. Do you need any help?
b. Phong: It's opposite the principal's office.
c. Anne: I need to find the music room. Do you know where it is?

- A. b – c – a B. a – c – b C. a – b – c D. a – c – b

34.

- a. Vy: I think that's a great idea!
b. Andy: Actually, you guys can help me. I'm taking part in a Trash to Treasure competition. The idea is to make something new out of rubbish.
c. Vy: What are you doing in your garage?

- A. c – b – a B. a – b – c C. a – c – b D. c – a – b

35.

- a. Tom: Hey Sarah, ever thought about how important English is for global communication?
b. Sarah: Totally. English connects people from all over, making the world feel smaller.
c. Sarah: Absolutely! It's like the world's universal language.
d. Tom: Right? It's crucial for business, diplomacy, and even everyday interactions.

- A. a – b – d – c B. d – c – a – b C. a – c – d – b D. d – b – a – c

36.

- a. Nga: James, have you ever heard about tube houses in Việt Nam?
b. James: Oh, interesting! What makes them unique?
c. Nga: I think tube houses are unique to Việt Nam.
d. James: No, I haven't. What are they?
e. Nga: They are narrower and taller than traditional houses. They look like tubes, so they are called "tube houses".

- A. a – d – e – b – c B. a – b – e – d – c C. a – b – c – d – e D. a – d – c – b – e

37.

Hi Bình,

How are things?

I'm writing to let you know that we're going camping in August. Would you like to come?

- a. I know your parents want you to go camping with them, but we'll be quite near my home, so it will be safe.
b. At the moment it's just Duy and me, but we hope to get at least four of us together.
c. We're planning you Cúc Phương to stay on a great little campsite with a swimming pool and near a lake.
d. If you want, you can ask your mum to call me and check as I'd really like to show National Park.

I hope you can come. It would be great to see you again and I can't wait to hear your news!

Speak soon,

Mike

- A. b – a – d – c B. b – c – a – d C. b – d – c – a D. b – a – c – d

38.

Hi, Linh,

How's it going? I hope you're doing well and enjoying your summer. Guess what? I have some exciting news to share with you.

- a. Let me tell you about my little student who is very friendly and well-behaved.
- b. When I first started, she was shy, but now she shares with me many things about her family and studies.
- c. The job is temporary, and I have to work only four hours a week, which gives me time to relax and enjoy my summer.
- d. I've been working as an English tutor for three weeks now.

Well, I'll let you go now. Take care, and talk to you soon.

Lots of love,

Lan

- A. a – c – d – b B. d – c – a – b C. d – c – b – a D. a – c – b – d

39.

- a. The bar chart shows the age at which students in Vietnam start learning English.
- b. This is likely due to the growing emphasis on English language education in Vietnamese primary schools.
- c. Following this, there's a steady decline in percentages, with around 30% starting between 11 and 15 years old, and a further decrease for those starting between 16 and 19 years old (around 20%).
- d. The highest percentage, around 45%, indicates that a significant portion of students start learning English between the ages of 6 and 10.

- A. a – c – b – d B. a – b – c – d C. a – d – b – c D. a – d – c – b

40.

- a. Therefore, the authorities have developed a detailed plan to save it.
- b. In the process of urbanization, Tô Lịch river plays a very important role in the city's general flood system.
- c. The water pipe in Tô Lịch would be replaced by an underground tunnel system along the river.
- d. However, the rivers are seriously polluted.
- e. This will lead to changes in the functions and smells of Tô Lịch.

- A. b – d – a – e – c B. b – d – a – c – e C. b – c – e – d – a D. b – c – d – e – a

-----THE END-----